
The Duke of Edinburgh expedition from the 8th to 10th of May went really
well, with everyone working together and showing great determination.
Saturday brought some unexpectedly warm weather, which made things a
bit tougher, but the groups stayed positive and looked after each other
throughout. It was a brilliant weekend overall, with some great teamwork,
navigation skills, and plenty of good memories made along the way! 
Congratulations to those students who have already completed sections of
their award!

Please remember that the most important piece of evidence that you need
to upload is your assessor’s report for each section. You will not be able to
have your award signed off without this. The assessor’s report is a just short
comment from the adult supervising the activity, confirming what they’ve
done and how they got on. This can be done digitally or on the forms that
were contained in the welcome pack sent to you by D of E. Please let me
know if you have any further questions about this. 

Bronzes:  They are heading out on their real expedition over the last two
days of this term and we're looking forward to seeing how much they learnt
on the practice run! 

Silvers: The real Silver expedition will be taking place on the 26th-28th June
when we will be heading to the Peak District. Information and a consent
form have already been sent out to you. If you have not received the correct
information, please do let me know so that this can be rectified. 

Parents: A big thank you for all the support you’ve given the young people
taking part in their Duke of Edinburgh expeditions. From helping with kit,
lifts, and encouragement to cheering them on from home, your involvement
has made a real difference. We really appreciate everything you’ve done to
help make this experience possible.
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